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Walthamstow Montessori School

Our Weekly News


SUMMER TERM	 19 MAY 2025

Summer School.


If you returned a 
booking form for your 
child to attend our 
Summer Holiday 
School, then 
confirmation and an 
invoice have now 
been sent to you by 
email from 
finance@walthamstow
montessori.com.


If you have not yet 
received confirmation, 
then please contact 
the office ASAP.  
Payment is due on or 
before Friday 
23rd May to secure the 
place.


Road Safety Day.


We are having a Road 
Safety Awareness Day 
on Wednesday. It is 
planned to become a 
regular half termly 
event for all classes.

A FUN MORNING

Thank you to all the parents 
who took the time to attend 
our first garden morning at 
Brookscroft. The next one is 

this Thursday!
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DID YOU SPOT IT?


There was an error in last 
week’s newsletter! Half Term 
starts this Fri, the 23rd. Tea 
Timers will run as normal.


We return Monday 2nd June.
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SCHOOL TRIPS


Lots of trips to Lloyds Park 
planned this week:              

Elm Class: Mon 19th May 
Brookscroft: Wed 21st May       
Oak Class: Thu 22nd May
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This term, all the classes are taking a little trip to Lloyds Park. 


Last week, the children in Seedlings enjoyed 
walking to the park and exploring. 


They went on a tree trail that has been provided 
by the Friends of Lloyds Park. They also had 
snack in the park and saw a huge vehicle 
cutting the grass, which they were very 
interested in! 


The children enjoyed their walk back to school 
afterwards, looking out for wildlife and flowers 
along the way.


Seedlings’ trip to the Park.
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Need to contact us?

Here are all the important details 
you need:


To contact the office, dial:

020 8523 2968


Or email:

office@walthamstowmontessori.com 


Don’t forget to follow us on 
Instagram too and look out for 
regular posts of what we are doing. 
(@walthamstowmontessori)


Download a ‘Wow Moment’ form 
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Last week at WMS.

The children enjoyed fun ‘Out and About’ 
sessions. The older children practised large 
body movements by pretending to be 
vehicles. The younger children created air, 
land, and water vehicles using natural 
materials. They also explored textures with 
cornflour and water in the sensory tray.


Throughout the week, the children learned 
about the history of aeroplanes. They learned 
about the Wright Brothers and made their 
own paper planes for classroom displays. 
They also counted and discussed aeroplane 
parts and their functions.


The daily Montessori work cycle continues, 
with the children growing very familiar with 
the routine and particularly enjoying 
Practical Life and sensorial exercises. 


Oak Class baked flapjacks, and Elm Class 
made apple bites dipped in chocolate and 
sprinkles. Aryna was Seedlings’ flower 
monitor. Our music lesson with Musicadoo 
was another huge success!


At Brookscroft, the children were inspired by 
the book of the week, creating detailed 
drawings. They also enjoyed sunny garden 
time with music, watering plants, and playful 
mud kitchen emergencies involving burnt 
cakes, 999 calls and fire engines!

Book of The Week.


‘Last Stop on Market 
Street’ by Matt de la Peña.

A lovely, beautifully 
illustrated book. 


CJ starts his weekly bus 
ride across the city feeling 
disappointed and 
frustrated, wishing he and 
his family could drive a 
car like his friends do. But 
with warmth and wisdom, 
his nana shows him the 
joy and beauty hidden in 
their everyday journey.


  


   





Teeth Brushing.


In light of the 
government’s new 
campaign to raise 
awareness about the 
importance of young 
children brushing their 
teeth, we are introducing 
some new activities on 
the shelves in each 
classroom. 


These will cover how to 
brush your teeth, as well 
as what to eat to have 
healthy, strong teeth. We 
have bought new books 
about visiting the dentist 
and teeth brushing, and 
we will all be learning a 
new song about good 
brushing!
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